
 

 

Dear Industry Professionals, 

Please be informed that LTA has revised the LTA-VP-FORM.xlsx form. The revised 
form shall be used with effect 7 October 2021. 

You are advised to synchronise your ESPro to download the latest form from the 
Form Templates for use. Any applications submitted with the old form will not be 
processed. QPs will be required to re-submit the application using the revised 
form. 

Please contact the following should you have any query: 

• Form Release - email ess-helpdesk@nova-hub.com 

• Form Changes - email LTA-DBC_Registry@lta.gov.sg 

Thank you. 

Best regards,  
Project Manager  
CORENET Electronic Submission System 

- 

mailto:ess-helpdesk@nova-hub.com
mailto:LTA-DBC_Registry@lta.gov.sg

